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October	16	–	December	10		2015	
Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
Greetings once again from Sicily!!  The last 2 months have been busy here on the island. 
We have been working with the Giovari family quite a bit having New Convert Bible 
Studies in their home weekly, and we see that they are really growing in the Lord.  Their 
prayer life has really grown and Nicola, their 15 year old son has really amazed us in his 
desire to learn and study the Word.  When he saw how I had my Study organized, he went 
home and set him up a study to where he could study and have the study books that I have 
given him set up just like mine.  He said I want to study and learn as much as I can about 
GOD’S WORD so I can be a good example for the Lord.  He is witnessing to his friends at 
school.  They make fun of him, but that has not affected him at all.  Please keep him in your 
prayers as he continues to grow in the grace and knowledge of our Lord and Saviour.  
 
November has also been a very encouraging month for us and the Church family.  The 
Giovari family invited a family that they had known for a number of years to come to 
Church with them because they said that they were Christians but had not been in Church 
for a number of years.  They came for the first time the last Sunday in September and 
seemed to enjoy the services.  They continue coming faithfully Sundays, Wednesday, and 
our Friday night fellowship evening.  They asked Linda and I to come over for a visit one 
night and after praying about when to go, the Lord gave me peace about going November 
12 and to question them about their testimony of salvation.  Well, they couldn’t tell me 
when or how they were saved, so I showed them from God’s Word how to know for sure if 
they were saved.  To make a long story short, Pino and Giuseppa Siracusa accepted the 
Lord as their personal Saviour that night.  Since that night they have been faithful to 
services and have many questions to ask weekly about what is right and what is wrong.  
They are trying to get their daughter and her husband in Church please pray for 
Marialuisa and Pietro  that we will see them saved also. 
 
 
 
 

	
	

	



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                 
                        Pino & Giuseppa Siracusa                          Nicola Giovari 
 
We have received our order for 240 Gospel Calendars with a daily scripture and daily 
meditation to distribute to people that live close to each of the Church members as well 
placing on the Table that we have weekly in the Open Air Market. People that received 
them last year in the market have been coming by asking if they can have one for 2016.  
They have given testimony that they have really been a blessing to them daily as they read 
them faithfully. Please pray that the Lord will continue to use these Biblical Calendars to 
open the eyes and hearts of these dear lost Italians and soon we will see MORE ITALIANS 
SAVED for GOD’S GLORY!! 
 
Prayer request: 
1. Vito de Simone has had eye surgery to remove cataracts from both eyes.  He also 
had to have a Pace Maker implanted to regulate the heart rhythm.  He has to have monthly 
controls of his heart. 
2. Brother Andrea Apollo is still having problems with his eyes and he the doctors said 
last week that there was nothing else they could do to improve his eyesight. This is very 
difficult for him to accept. 
3. Brother Nuccio is still having difficulties with his health and needs your prayers.  
 
Linda and I want to wish each of you a very Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year.  
We also thank each of you that have sent us gifts for Christmas and have sent encouraging 
messages as well as letting us know that you are praying daily for the Italian Church as 
well as for the Jordans.  You never know what this means to us.  Again THANK YOU!!! 
 
Until our next Update may the Lord richly bless each of you. 

 
In Christ, 
Brother Randall & Sister Linda    
	
	
	
	

		


